





### November 22, 2016 Newsletter

### Thank You!!

St. Mary's School staff thanks all our families and parents for sharing your children with us each day. They are truly a gift from God and we are grateful each day that we have the privilege to work with them. The partnership between parents and teachers is so important in a school. We are very blessed to have a wonderful school family! Thank you!

## **Important Dates:**

11/23 - Happy Birthday Everett Lewison!

11/28 - Wear Packer clothes (maybe it will help)
Card orders are due!!!

11/29 - 4K to Milestones

11/30 - Mass

Happy Birthday Emma Schiltz!

12/1 - 1st Reconciliation (retreat & potluck)

12/2 - 1<sup>st</sup> Friday Mass (Adoration grs. 2-5) Home and School Family Night

12/4 - Parish Advent Concert

\*We host the reception.

Call the office if you can help!!



#### Ice Cream Party

A letter went home last Friday explaining our new behavior incentive for the month of December. We will be celebrating with an ice cream party on December 16. Please read the information sent home, discuss it with your child, and return the signed copy if you have not done so already.

#### Card Fundraiser

Reminder: All orders for our greeting card fund raiser are due to the school on Monday, November 28. For every box of cards a child sells, they earn one strip of duct tape to tape Mrs. Lee to the wall!!

# December 2 : Home and School Family Night

Watch for more information to come home after Thanksgiving. We are going to have lots of fun with a meal, cookie decorating, and time to visit with other St. Mary's families! Mark your calendars!

#### Volunteer Hours

Many families are still in need of volunteer hours. Please watch for opportunities listed in the newsletters and shared through OptionC. We try to share them as often as possible for your convenience.